
   

Spring 2 Newsletter 

Important information 
Currently EYFS has the lowest attendance in the 

whole school. It is important that your child comes to 

school every day to ensure they do not miss out on 

valuable learning. The government states that pupil 

attendance should not drop below 96%.  

You may be fined if your attendance is low. 
NURSERY AM – 92% (well below) 

NURSERY PM – 80% (well below) 

  RMS -98% (AMAZING)  

RSM – 96.7% (very good)  

ATTENDANCE NEEDS TO IMPROVE AS POOR 

ATTENDANCE AFFECTS THE PROGRESS 

YOUR CHILD MAKES 

Excellent attendance awarded 
to; 

NURSERY – Tomas, Denis, Iosua, 
Najma, Ioana, Sophia, Esther, Daniel, 

Ralphy, David Simarleen, Emily Lavinia, 
Delia, William, Jonah. 

RMS – Fayha, Aaron, Natalia, Jaden, 
Ilyes, Farhat, Matei, Patrick, Biatris, 

Raihana, David, Leon, Klea, Anastasia, 
David O, Nadia  

RSM – Mariam, Safa, Ali, Monay, 
Joelle, Anna-Maria, Kaira, Gabriel, Alex, 
Daniela, Matei, Jessica, Matias, Aisha, 

Sienna, Mustafa, Kobiga, Yunis. 

Children highlighted have 100% 
attendance AMAZING – they will 

receive a special treat! 

  

 

 

 

 

Thank you to the parents 

who attended the reading 

workshop. We hope you 

took away some useful ideas 

and enjoy reading the books. 

Well done to all the children who 

participated in World Book day – you 

all looked great – well done to the 

costume winners who won a book.  

Fayhas mum for reading with us.  



Proud Clouds   Camrose Stars  Superstar Writers   
We are proud of the following children for….         For trying their best in their  
Nadia (RMS) Writing sentences.                   writing and making good progress. 
David O (RMS) creative work                          Jaden (RMS)    Alessia (RSM) 
Jaden (RMS) writing numbers to 20                  Patrick (RMS)   Sienna (RSM) 
Maria (RMS) adding coins to 15p                      Matius (RSM)   Safa (RSM) 
Jessica (RSM) challenging herself in learning          Sarah(RSM)    Matei (RSM) 
David (RSM) beginning to use phonics knowledge      Joelle (RSM)     Ilyes (RMS)     

 

 DID YOU KNOW?  

We have a soft start at Camrose from 
8:30am – 8:45am. During this time, 
children work with their teachers on 

their targets to ensure they make good 
progress. 

This is an hour and 15 minutes of extra 
teaching a week! 

 

 DID YOU KNOW?  

Camrose is applying for a wellbeing award. 
This is to champion the emotional wellbeing 

and positive mental health of all pupils. If you 
have any concerns, please speak to Mr. 

Courtney or Miss Wheeler.  
Can you please visit the Camrose website and 

complete the questionnaire in regards to mental 
health provision in the school? 

Reminders 

Remember plimsoles on PE days  

Nursery AM Wednesdays / PM Tuesdays 

 

Can we have the parent feedback 

questionnaires ASAP please – if you need a 

new one please see your class teacher 

Dates for Diary 
28.3.19  Reception visiting Woodside Farm 

03.04.19 EYFS cake sale 

05.04.19 Last day of term 1:30pm finish 

24.04.19 children return to school 

 

Over the Easter holidays make sure you 

practise ‘word train’ words and read daily 

CURRICULUM ENRICHMENT 

We like to provide lots of enriching opportunities for all children. Thank you to all 

parents who have kindly donated £10. This is a gentle reminder to those who have not 

yet done so; any contributions would be greatly received. 

We will be making cornflake cakes, animal masks, lolly pop puppets, fruit salads and we 

have caterpillars coming to Camrose so we can watch them turn into butterflies and 

watching ducks hatch 
 


